
We want your feedback!
Name: 														

Organization (if applicable): 

Email Address: 													

Mobile Phone:       Zip Code: 

Do you want to receive updates from the Project Team? Circle one.
Yes | Email Updates          Yes | Text Updates          Yes | Both          No | Neither

How often do you drive this section of I-70? Circle one.
Daily          2-3 times/week          Weekly          A few times/month          Rarely

ReviveI70.com

Improving I-70 in Wayne County
Comments associated with the public

hearing accepted through October 19, 2023.

Improvements expected as part of Contract 1 are expected to include added travel lanes, 
interchange modifications, and pavement replacement. 
Do you have additional feedback regarding the improvements identified?



Improvements for Contracts 2 and 3 are still being identified.
Do you have additional feedback regarding needs or improvements in those areas?
																              
																              
																              
																              
																              
															             
 
Significant improvements are recommended for the I-70/US 40 interchange.
Please review those recommendations and share any additional thoughts with the Project Team.
																              
																              
																              
															             
															             
 
Ramp modifications are recommended for the I-70/US 35 interchange.
Please review those recommendations and share any additional thoughts with the Project Team.
																              
																              
																              
																              
														            
 
Please share any additional thoughts about corridor needs and possible improvements for the 
project area.
																              
																              
																              
															             
																              
																              
														            
																              
																              
														            
															             

Written comments may be submitted within the comment period to Parsons, 101 
West Ohio Street, Suite 2121, Indianapolis, IN 46204, attn. Berry Craig.  Comments 

can be shared online at ReviveI70.com or via email to berry.craig@parsons.com.


